
LIVE DROP IN SESSIONS  
KEY STAGE 3 – Live drop in sessions are  
available for English, Maths and Science.  
If you would like to access these, please  
email the class teacher and they will  
provide you with the dates and times.  
KEY STAGE 4 – All subjects have live drop in sessions 
available. The timetables are on the remote learning 
section of the website and shared with learners every 
morning during coaching. 
WELLBEING DROP IN SESSIONS 
KEY STAGE 3 – Everyday 2.45pm – 3.15pm can be 
accessed through the google classroom ‘Key stage 3 
Live Wellbeing Drop In’ 
KEY STAGE 4 – Available throughout the day at 
schedued times on the live timetable for their year 
group 
 

 

If you have any questions, queries or do need 
any support there are a number of ways to 
make contact: 

 The Year Manager 

 The Subject Teacher 

 The Department Leader 

 Info@kepier.com 
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Welcome to the Kepier parent newsletter. This will provide you with updates around various themes in 

school. This week’s newsletter focus is on remote learning. The newsletter will provide you with updates 

to our remote learning systems, guide you to information that will support, and answer some common 

questions that have arisen.  

 

 
Accessing and the work 

If a learner needs structure to their day we 
would encourage them to follow their normal 
school timetable and an easy way to do this is 
via their google classroom.  
If you are unsure of how to do this take a look 
at Mr Kilkenny’s video. 
https://kepier.com/video-update-january-
2021/ 
If they have any problems accessing the work 
please email their class teacher and they will 
respond and support. 
We have two video updates being released 
next week on remote learning structures and 
self-regulation. 
 

 

 

 

Awarding Points on Class charts 

Every week a learner will receive a  
point on class charts for each subject  
to identify engagement or no engagement with their 
work. They will only receive one negative per subject 
not per piece of work. 
These points will only be awarded on a Monday. 
 

At Kepier we understand it is not always easy to work 
from home, and learners will be working at a different 
pace. Points are awarded for engagement and effort. If 
a learner attempts the work they will receive a positive 
point.  

                                         

Learners can receive other positive points from their 
teachers at any point throughout the week. 

Completed ‘some’ 

or ‘All’ COVID-19 

Remote learning 

Failed to complete 

COVID-19 Remote 

learning 
Completing all the work 

Learners who are unable to complete all work 
set for that subject will not be awarded 
negatives.  
We would encourage the learners to 
complete their ‘my weekly tracker’ so they 
can keep track of where they get to each 
lesson and where they can pick up from. 
If you are concerned about your child missing 
key information they may need, please do 
contact their class teacher and they will be 
able to support on which tasks/sections to 
complete. 
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